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September 29, 2003 
 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULE ADOPTION HEARING 
(October 8, 2003) 

 
Re: Update of Internal WAC References in Title 480 WAC 
 Docket No. A-030832 
 
TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
This letter is to inform you of the progress made toward rulemaking for 
proposed revisions in chapters of Title 480 of the Washington Administrative 
Code (WAC).  This proposal would update WAC references to material that has 
been incorporated by reference into the rules, clean up language and outdated 
material without substantial change, and reflect recent changes in legislation.  
The Commission filed the proposed changes as an expedited rulemaking (CR-
105) on July 23, 2003, at WSR# 03-15-142.  You may view a copy of the proposal 
on the Commission's web site at www.wutc.wa.gov/030832.  If you are unable to 
access the Commission’s web page and would like a copy of the proposed rules 
mailed to you, please contact the Records Center at (360) 664-1234. 
 
NOTICE is hereby given of the opportunity to attend the public hearing and 
make oral comments about the recommendation for the adoption of the 
proposed rules at 9:30 a.m., Wednesday, October 8, 2003.  This public hearing 
will be held in the Commission's Hearing Room, Second Floor, Chandler Plaza 
Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington. 
 
Questions:  If you have questions about this Notice, about the rulemaking 
process, or this rulemaking in particular, you may contact Sharyn Bate.  She may 
be reached by mail at the address on this Notice, or by e-mail at 
sbate@wutc.wa.gov, or by calling 360-664-1295. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN  
Executive Secretary  


